Sonja Smith

From: Ewa Babiarczyk

Sent: 07 February 2014 12:05

To: ghynes@waterfordcoco.ie

Ce: Sonja Smith; Brian Meaney

Subject: WOQ032-03 - Re clarification on article 14 response
Dear Gabriel,

f note that you made an error in your article 14 response of 6 August 2010 in which you stated that the fee for
recovery of waste for a licence review is €5000. It is actually €6000. | would be obliged if you would correct
the error in your response and forward the balance due.

Regards

Ewa Babiarczyk

Inspector

Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use
Environmental Protection Agency

PO Box 3000

Johnstown Castle Estate

Wexford

Tel: +353 53 8160662
Fax: +353 53 9160699
E.Babigrezyvk@epa.ie




